
How To Write Letters to Care Homes 
 

Our school has been designated a care home to write to!  Please send your letters to:  
[insert name and address of your care homes here] 
 
How to address the letter 

● Write the letter to ALL the residents of the care home (we want everyone to feel included)  
○ e.g. “Dear Residents at ………” 

 
Content of the letters​ - ​Be as creative as you like! 
Some ​topics ​you can cover: 

● School  
○ Favourite subjects 
○ Teachers 
○ What you did in breaktime/lunchtime 
○ Friends and family 

● Likes and Dislikes 
○ Favourite foods 
○ TV programmes 
○ Books 
○ Hobbies 
○ Personal Interests 

● Coronavirus Life 
○ What measures you are taking to stay safe and healthy 

● Draw or paint a picture instead of a letter 
 
Some more ​tips 

● Remember to be kind and thoughtful 
● Do not use any unkind or rude words 
● Please make your letter legible 
● Feel free to write MORE THAN ONE letter 

 
Sending your letter 

● Put the letter in an envelope 
● Write the address of your designated care home in clear writing on the front of the envelope 
● Add a postage stamp 
● Post your letter to the care home! 

 
Write an email (or get an adult to write an email) to ​communityseniorletters@gmail.com​ ​once you 
have posted your letter to let Nina know which care home will be receiving your letter.  
 
Thank you for taking part in the project and for taking the time out of your day to do something that will 
benefit many others and put a smile on their face, especially during these uncertain times. 
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